
Invitation to apply for financial 
support for curriculum 
development under the “Network 
of Excellence for Land 
Governance in Africa (NELGA)”  
 

 

What is NELGA?  NELGA is a partnership of leading African universities and research institutions 

with proven leadership in education, training and research on land governance. 

Currently NELGA has more than 50 partner institutions across Africa.  

 

The objectives of NELGA are: 

 Enhancing training opportunities and curricula on land governance in Africa; 

 Promoting demand driven research on land policy issues; 

 Connecting scholars and researchers across Africa through academic 

networks; 

 Creating data and information for monitoring and evaluation on land policy 

reforms. 

   

What measures will 

be funded? 

 We invite you to apply for funding from NELGA for small measures related to 

curriculum development and review of land-related courses on your institutions.  

 

Measures eligible for funding:  

 Personnel resources for implementing and coordinating curriculum 

development and review; 

 Events (stakeholder workshops and similar events); 

 Travel costs related to events; 

 Material expenses (e.g. printing costs). 

   

Submitting an 

application 

 The application is to be submitted in writing by post or electronically as a PDF. It 

must include:  

 A short description of the project; 

 A schedule of all planned measures as well as a detailed budget; 

 Evidence of existing/initiated contacts with partners, where applicable;  

   

Application deadline  Applications for the NELGA-DAAD accompanying measures may be submitted 

throughout the year but we invite you to apply for funding for curriculum 

development and review before the 30th April 2018. 

 
  

Contact details  Mr Cay Etzold, etzold@daad.de 

Ms Jana Bömer, boemer@daad.de 
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